
From: Melissa Garber

To: "MSPERMITS@SERVICEMINDS.COM"

Cc: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: Electrical App #62448

Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 5:31:00 PM

Attachments: image004.png

Good afternoon,
We have the above app pending corrections. Please advise if you would like to move
forward with this application or if we can remove it from our queue. Our interlocal
agreement with the City of Lake City has ended and we are trying to wrap up all
applications left within their jurisdiction. Thanks! Have a great day!
 

“September days are

here, with summer’s

best of weather and

autumn’s best of cheer.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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